To: <u>Committee, PJCIS (REPS)</u>

**Subject:** Joint media organisations response to question on notice regarding D Notices

**Date:** Tuesday, 17 April 2018 8:03:53 PM

Dear Secretary,

Firstly, my apologies for this delayed response.

Regarding the question of the suitability of a D Notice system, the Joint Media Organisations advise that we do not support the use of such a system.

Kind regards Georgia-Kate

--

## **GEORGIA-KATE SCHUBERT**

Head of Policy and Government Affairs

2 Holt Street Surry Hills NSW 2010 GPO Box 4245 Sydney NSW 2001